Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal, has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by John J. Cunningham, Fire Marshal City of Cape Canaveral, on November 27, 2007. The following is a summary of the agency’s declination of the petition: The Petition was withdrawn by the Petitioner.

Please refer all comments to: Lesley Mendelson, Assistant General Counsel, 200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0340.
